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SPECIAL MEETING OF THE VILLAGE COUNCIL OF THE RESORT VILLAGE OF 

TOBIN LAKE HELD MONDAY, OCTOBER 31, 2016, AT THE SHOREBIRD INN 

BANQUET ROOM AT TOBIN LAKE. 
 

Present: Mayor Robert Taylor, Councillors Bryan Baraniski, Ron O’Byrne, Susan Fockler and 

Darwyn Worsley; 

Administrator Karalee Davis; 

Building Inspector and Bylaw Enforcement Officer Chris Letendre 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

 

A quorum being present, Mayor Taylor called the meeting to order at 10:09 a.m. 

         

NEW BUSINESS 

 

187/2016 Fockler: That the Development Officer send a letter to Bruce and Betty 

Richardson of Hill Top Campground informing them of due 

process required to comply with our Zoning Bylaw 05/2013 if in a 

court of law, it is ruled that there is a lease existing between Hill 

Top Campground owners and users. 

       Carried. 

 

Councillor Baraniski declared a conflict of interest with the next order of business and left the  

council chambers.  

 

188/2016 Fockler: That the Village reimburse Bryan Baraniski in his role as Relator 

in the contested 2016 Municipal General Election in the amount of 

20% of the total legal fees billed by TSN Law in representing court 

case # QB 55/2016. 

       Carried. 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

189/2016 Fockler: That this meeting be adjourned. (11:55 a.m.) 

         Carried. 

 

 

 

_____________________________     _____________________________ 

Mayor       Administrator   

  


